STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

November 7, 2018

Alan L. Prouty

Vice President, Environmental & Regulatory Affairs
J.R. Simplot Company

P.O, Box 27

Boise, ID 83707

RE: 2017 Biogas Standard Inspection — J.R. Simplot Company (Insp. No. 7242)
Dear Mr. Prouty:

Thank you for your letter dated Oct. 3, 2018, addressing the findings of our inspection conducted at
the J.R. Simplot, Moses Lake (Simplot), on Jun. 27, 2017

Staff accepts Simplot’s proposals to bring these items into compliance. This inspection is closed as
of Nov. 7.

Staff thanks Simplot’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Derek Norwood at
(360) 664-1296.

Sinc

Séan C. 0 25

Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Mike Davis, Unit Director, Simplot michael.davis@simplot.com
Tara Swanson, Environmental Manager, Simplot tara.swanson(@simplot.com
Lance Carter, Environmental Manager, Simplot lance.carter@simplot.com
Robert L. Cosentino, Principal Consultant, Cosentino Consulting bob@cosentinoconsulting.com

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



